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(More) Big Changes at Big Rock Planned 
Prior to Thanksgiving Holiday 

 
 

LITTLE ROCK (11-9) – Motorists that use the Big Rock Interchange (I-430/I-630 in Little 
Rock) should prepare to alter their travel routes next week as crews complete a variety of 
construction work in time for the holiday travel season. 
 
Beginning on Tuesday, November 13th, and lasting through Friday, November 16th, 
weather permitting, motorists can expect periodic, temporary lane closures between 9:00 
a.m. and 3:00 p.m. on Financial Center Parkway and Shackleford Road inside the Big Rock 
Interchange construction zone.  Motorists are encouraged to avoid the area and identify 
alternate routes during these four days. 
 
This work will, at times, reduce travel to one lane in each direction on Financial Center 
Parkway (between Shackleford Road and Embassy Suites Drive,) and Shackleford Road 
(between Hermitage Road and West Markham Street.)  The lane closures are necessary so 
that crews can finish paving new sections of roadway that will tie into the future I-630 
overpass of Shackleford Road.  
 
This phase is the first of several that workers will complete before the busy holiday travel 
season gets underway. Between November 15th and November 20th, additional work will 
be performed requiring, at different times, multiple lane and ramp closures throughout the 
Big Rock Interchange. 
 
Information on other upcoming phases will be released as it becomes available.  
 
“Our goal is to have no changes in the traffic pattern through the Big Rock Interchange 
between Thanksgiving and the end of the year, to minimize any disruption to holiday 
travel,” said Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department Director (AHTD) 
Scott Bennett. “But to do that, we need to get some work wrapped up. Drivers have done a 
great job of avoiding the area and using alternative routes when we’ve asked them do so.  
We hope that continues as we complete this work and get ready for a busy travel season.” 
 
The $124 million interchange modification project will continue through 2014.  For more 
information, go to www.ArkansasHighways.com. 
 

-more-  

http://www.arkansashighways.com/


Ro
dn

ey
 P

ar
ha

m
 R

oa
d

S. Shackleford Road
N. Shackleford Road

W
. M

arkham

Kanis Road

Financial Centre Parkw
ay

N. Bowman Road

Big Changes at Big Rock
Work activity plan

area of work for 
Nov. 13 thru Nov. 16
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A Financial Centre Parkway
and Shackleford Road
Periodic single-lane closures in either direction  
on Financial Centre Parkway between 
Shackleford Road and Embassy Suites Drive, 
and on Shackleford Road between Hermitage 
Road and West Markham.
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